


 

 

special crossing is providing access to is liable to pay to Council the cost incurred for repairing the 
special crossing in the public road reserve.  

Should you have any questions in relation to this matter, please contact the undersigned in the first 
instance on (02) 6746 1755. 

Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Nathan Skelly 
Director Infrastructure & Environmental Services 
 




